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Ms. Elaine Brummett

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Fuel Cycle Facilities Branch

Division of Fuel Cycle Safety and Safeguards
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards

March 29, 2004

Re:  Submittal of Final Revised Application for Renewal of License SMB-920 dated 23
March 2004. Docket No. 40-6940

Dear Elaine:

On March 24, 2004, Cabot Supermetals, Inc (CSM) submitted to you via the Electronic
Information Exchange (EIE) system the final revision of our renewal application for license
SMB-920. That submittal was delivered under the electronic signature of Robert Schoenfelder, a
health physicist at Weston Solutions, Inc., who assembled the application and all the supporting
documentation under contract to CSM.

I reviewed all of the information assembled by Mr. Schoenfelder prior to its submittal and I
hereby certify that it accurately represents our operations, programs, and commitments to the
radiation safety programs at the Boyertown plant. As agreed in 2002 when we arranged for Mr.
Schoenfelder to obtain the digital signature necessary to participate in the EIE process, the
documents he submits in support of License number SMB-920 have my full concurrence and
approval as the radiation safety officer for CSM. If you have any questions regarding the March
24 submittal please contact me, or Mr. Schoenfelder.

Sincerely,

Cabot Supe eta?

Timothy Knapp
Environmental Manager
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